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Northborough Trails Committee 
Meeting Minutes 
January 22, 2008 

 
 
Members present: Claude Guerlaine, Scott Karpuk, Art Cole, Jim Stein, 
George Curtis, Charlie Bradley 
 
Others present; three representatives of the fire dept. 
 
The firefighters demonstrated to the committee a proposal to the 
community preservation committee to be delivered to that committee on 
Jan. 31.  The proposal was for funding for an all terrain vehicle capable of 
traveling on trails to carry fire and rescue equipment.  They requested our 
support for their funding request.  We voted to supply such support. 
 
Minutes of the November 2007 meeting were approved. 
 
Action on the election of officers was postponed to the February meeting, at 
which we expect to have more members present. 
 
Charlie Bradley announced the resignation of Marielle Stone from her co-
chair position.  She will remain a member. 
 
The dead end section of the existing Coyote Trail from the place where the 
Coyote Trail extension is under construction to the terminus, is renamed the 
Tall Grass Trail in honor of the meadow grass in the flood plain which grows 
to seven feet tall in many summers. 
 
George Curtis agreed to replace Marilyn Drisko as the committee's public 
relations person. 
 
We set the date of April 22 as the completion date goal for the new Coyote 
Trail Bridge across Stirrup Brook. 
 
Arthur Cole, secretary 
 

 


